
Reference #: 2025-24-PCH 

From:  Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program 

Support  

Sent:  August 18, 2025 

To:  PCHQR Program ListServe 

Subject: PCHQR Program FY 2026 DACA Submission Deadline: September 2, 2025   

Hospitals participating in the Prospective Payment System (PPS)-exempt Cancer Hospital Quality 

Reporting (PCHQR) Program have an upcoming submission deadline of Tuesday, September 2, 

2025, at 11:59 p.m. Pacific Time, to complete the fiscal year (FY) 2026 Data Accuracy and 

Completeness Acknowledgement (DACA).  

See QualityNet for more information about the FY 2026 DACA submission requirement. 

Please do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information 

contained in this message, please contact Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems 

Development and Program Support at https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa or 

call toll-free (844) 472-4477. 

https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/qnet_qa

